
 
Sent:  Monday, 17 February 2014 5:50 PM
To:  Committee, EM (REPS)
Subject:  Voter identity

To the Joint Standing Committee on Electoral Matters

At present there seems to be too much opportunity for voter fraud.

Please require voters to sho photographic identification such as passports or driver’s licences before voting on the election day.

Thanks
Ross Duncan Fraser
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